
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Families 
 
I am pleased to confirm Ipswich Town Foundation Post 16 Football & Education 
Programme will be hosting the following recruitment and information events over the 
next few weeks as detailed below: 
 

• Male Recruitment Event: Tuesday 28th October, 10am-12pm at St Josephs 
College 3G pitch (IP2 9DR) 

• Female Recruitment Event: Tuesday 28th October, 1pm-3pm at St Josephs 
College 3G pitch (IP2 9DR) 

• Information Event: Wednesday 5th November, 6:30pm-8:30pm in Beatties suite 
at Portman Road (IP1 2DA) 

  
The Ipswich Town Foundation Post 16 Football & Education Programme is designed to 
lay the foundations for students to progress in either higher education, American 
scholarships, employment or apprenticeships, with an overall aim of building 
professionals within sport. The above events are for current year 11 students.  
 
The recruitment events are practical sessions and participants should come 
appropriately dressed for a session (black kit if possible), have appropriate footwear for 
a 3G and bring water. Participants and parents/carers should also attend the 
information event, where key staff from Suffolk New College and Northgate Sixth Form 
will be in attendance and there will be the opportunity to ask any questions.  
 
To register for any of the events please click on the below link: 
  
https://forms.office.com/r/ipBiETzwKv?origin=lprLink 
  
If you have any further questions please contact Robert Peace (Head of Education & 
Employability) via email robert.peace@itfcfoundation.co.uk  or visit the 
website www.itfcfoundation.co.uk/post-16-football-education/ 
 
Yours faithfully  
 
Robert Peace 
Head of Education and Employability 
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